NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing on July 30, 2019. The meeting will begin at 10:00 AM in the 2380 Washington Boulevard, Ogden. The hearings are regarding the following proposed changes to the Weber County Land Use Code:

· Clarifying and updated provisions related to enforcement of the Land Use Code. This proposal affects Titles 101, 102, and 108 of the Land Use Code.

· Updating provisions related to culinary and secondary water requirements in a subdivision. This proposal affects Titles 101, 106, and 108 of the Land Use Code. It may also affect other titles to offer related administrative edits. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Copies of the proposals can be obtained in the Weber County Planning Office in suite 240 of the Weber Center. More information can be obtained by contacting Charlie Ewert at 801-399-8763 or cewert@webercountyutah.gov. 
